Coles Elementary School

PTO NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 2024



PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Dear Families,

The school year has gotten off to a fantastic start and we hope your kids are enjoying learning and making memories. We loved seeing so many families at the open houses, and at our popsicle event! Thank you to everyone who donated items for our welcome back staff breakfast, the staff loved it and were very appreciative! We had our first PTO meeting in August and appreciate everyone who came out, we will make sure your students get their element point rewards! We are still seeking a Club Committee Chair and a Corporate Fundraising Committee Chair, let us know if you are interested.

Valerie Ryan, Coles PTO President

FUNDRAISING EVENTS

<u>Spirit Wear Fundraiser</u> (Last day to order is September 13th)

<u>Believe Kids Catalog Fundraiser</u> (September 2nd – 16th)

All- American Steakhouse Spirit Night (September 23rd - ALL DAY)

SCHOOL HIGHLIGHTS

Keep an eye out for our list of after school club options, coming soon. This will help you plan for the upcoming year!

At Back to School Night there will be two separate sessions, 6–6:45P and 7–7:45P. This is for families who have more than one student at Coles, they will be able to see two teacher sessions.

UPCOMING EVENTS

PTO Meeting 9/18 at 6:00P in Library

Back to School Night
September 26th (6–8P)
We will have spirit wear for sale at our table!

STAY CONNECTED

Stay up to date on all things Coles!

Follow the Coles PTO Facebook Page OR

Check out the PTO page on the Coles Elementary website

Contact Us: Colespto@gmail.com